
  

 
Professor Andrew Westby       Date: 2nd February 2023 
Deputy Vice Chancellor (Research & Enterprise) 
A.Westby@greenwich.ac.uk  
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
The University of Greenwich takes its role of meeting its sustainability responsibilities very 
seriously. To ensure this issue is considered at a strategic level I am nominated as the 
University’s senior staff member (and I sit on the Vice Chancellors Group), with responsibility 
for sustainability. I am therefore a lead and member of many key strategic and operational 
bodies and so ensure that sustainability is considered in decision making.  I am also chair of 
the Sustainability Management Committee, which includes senior representatives from across 
the University.  
 
In 2021 we launched the new Corporate Strategy: Strategy 2030 and we are proud that 
sustainability is integrated within this important document. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Professor Andrew Westby 
Deputy Vice-Chancellor, (Research and Enterprise)  
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